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If you had been at March’s events… 

 

  

 

 

Council 7408 was in 

the St. Patrick’s Day 

Parade in Melbourne 

 

 

               

 

 

St. Patrick’s Day 

Dinner/Dance was well 

attended and fun. 

 

 

 

Bingo at the 

K of C Hall 

Monday. 

Doors open @ 5pm 

Games start @ 6pm 
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Grand Knight: Bradley Hood 

678-410-6163 

bradleyphood@gmail.com 

Financial Secretary: Ron Hoenig  

618-604-8664 

ron.hoenig@gmail.com 

Deputy Grand Knight:  

OPEN 

###-###-#### 

 

Chancellor: Ronald Padavano  

845-294-9217 

rlpesp88@gmail.com 

Recorder: OPEN 

Treasurer: Richard DiCicco  

908-813-9605 

ricknj1956@gmail.com 

Advocate: Joseph Widmayer  

321-795-3345  

widmayers@yahoo.com 

Warden: Joseph Farrelly 

321-298-5268 

jewbajew92@icloud.com 

Inside Guard:  

Ben Adamo 

321-408-4084 

chicoadamo@gmail.com 

Outside Guard: 

Guy DeStefano 

3214172607 

 

1 Year Trustee:  

Thomas Tremblay 

603-540-1899  

jtremblay7@cfl.rr.com 

2 Year Trustee: 

Robert Karl 

321-591-7833  

rkarlsr@gmail.com 

3 Year Trustee: 

Michael Deschaine 

321-698-2136 

mikemrd@yahoo.com 

 Seminarian:  Angel Garcia 

321-245-8923 

a.jomar1@yahoo.com 

Grand Knight’s Message 

Worthy Knights and Ladies,  

I would like to start out by thanking everyone who helped to make our annual St. 

Patrick’s Day dinner a success. All of you who cooked, decorated, served and 

cleaned up are truly appreciated.  

By the time you read this we will have celebrated Founders Day. When Blessed 

Michael McGivney formed Knights of Columbus he had several reasons. To help 

support the orphans and widows was a big reason, along with offering the men of 

his parish a chance to live their Catholic faith.  

I believe that means being an active part of our parish community. I know many of 

us are Ushers, Lectors, or extraordinary ministers of Holy Communion. I know that 

some of us serve as Ministers to the Sick. That is a great thing. Would I love to see 

more of us serve? Of course. I would love to see more of your faces at the many 

Baptisms our parish performs each month. Not just because it makes Knights look 

good but because I believe that being present and active in the parish benefits you. 

So, I encourage you to be active.  

Do not forget that the Officer Elections are coming up. All positions are open, this 

includes the Financial Secretary as Ron is at the end of his term and would like to 

pass that on. If you think someone should be running for a position then speak to 

them. Do not assume that they will.  

There is a Men’s Retreat on April 5th. Will you be there?  

I’ll see you at Mass  

March Baptism Cross Sponsor Joe Widmayer  

Good of the Order:  

March Knight of the Month Patrick Farrelly  

March Family of the Month The Petrick Family  

Vivat Jesus!  

Bradley Hood  

Grand Knight 
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4th Degree Officers 

Faithful Navigator:  

Ron Hoenig  

618-604-8664 

ron.hoenig@gmail.com 

Captain: 

Mike Wahlberg, PGK 

Phone: 954 854-5671 

MIKEWAHLB@GMAIL.COM 

Admiral: 

Thomas Tremblay, PGK 

603-540-1899  

jtremblay7@cfl.rr.com 

Pilot: 

Ted Krus 

321-724-0939 

tm_krus@bellsouth.net 

Faithful Spiritual Leader: 

Unassigned 

Comptroller: 

Steve Kramer  

###-###-#### 

 

Purser:  

Richard DiCicco 

908-813-9605 

ricknj1956@gmail.com 

Scribe: 

Joseph Widmayer  

321-795-3345  

widmayers@yahoo.com 

Inter Sentinel:  

Frank Sapienza 

###-###-#### 

Outer Sentinel: 

Robert Bodycote 

###-###-#### 

1st Year Trustee:  

Robert Allaire PFN 

321-984-9164 

2nd Year Trustee:  

Anthony Krzeminski 

321-544-6341 

 3rd Year Trustee: 

Michael Deschaine PGK, PFN 

321-698-2136 

 

 

 

 

Navigator’sBLog 

Thanks to Rick for pulling the float and those who participated in the Melbourne St. 

Patrick's Day Parade Saturday, March 15, 2024. 

Thanks to all the Honor Guards in Regalia that participated in the Confirmation Mass 

that was held at St. Joseph's Catholic Church with Bishop Noonan, Saturday, March 22, 

2025, at the 4:00 pm Mass.  

Listed below are the next two (2) Fourth Degree Exemplifications. 

If you know someone that is interested in becoming a Knights of Columbus Fourth 

Degree, please share this information with them. 

April 26th– Our Lady of the Angels in Lakewood Ranch Fl. 

The deadline is April 12th. 

June 14th– St. Ignatius Loyola Cathedral in Palm Beach Gardens. 

The deadline is May 31st. 

Third Degree Knights are highly encouraged to join the Assembly. Contact me or any 

4th Degree Member if you are interested. 

We are also looking for others to join our Honor Guard. Please contact any Color Corp 

member, or me if interested. 

Fraternally, 

 

SK Ron Hoenig, PKOY, PFOY 

Financial Secretary Council 7408  

Faithful Navigator Assembly 2932 

ron.hoenig@gmail.com 

618-604-8664 

 
                          
HONOR GUARD: If you are interested in helping with Honor Guard duties, please contact SK 

Mike Deschaine at (321) 698-2136.  For those Sir Knights who do not have regalia, we do have 

some donated to us that would help alleviate the cost for those interested, until you are able to 

purchase your own. Ladies and Sir Knights if you have regalia that you are not using or have no 

longer need of and would like to donate or sell for the nominal price, please call one of the 

above Knights. 
 

mailto:ron.hoenig@gmail.com


 

Deputy Grand Knight’s Message

 

Worthy Brother Knights, 

Will be back next month. 

Vivat Jesus 

Newsletter Editor 
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District Deputy Message

 
Worthies and Ladies All 

I am sitting here pondering on what I should write, as this will most likely be my last 

article for my job as The DD and a member of this Council #7408. We have been talking 

about where we want to be when the both of us are finally retired and a few choices did 

come up. Well folk’s certain things happen in life and kind of have a way of making your 

decisions for you in life. I am happily retired after 28.5 years with the City of Palm Bay and that is only Florida's 

employment; there were some previous employments both in Florida and in New York as well. Nancy was let 

go from her company as part of a large layoff. So, with most of our children and grandchildren in Michigan, we 

have decided to move closer to them. God makes things happen in his time and when he says move, you 

move. You have all heard me say, "Family First" so we thank you for your memories and appreciate your 

prayers for a blessed transition to northern life again. We have been blessed with so many memories and 

wonderful times here in Florida. We will be back to visit and will see some of you at the Convention, at the end 

of May. 

 

Give your new DD Eddy some laughs and maybe a little hard time (from Nancy). But more importantly, give 

him your support. 

 

We will miss you all and as the Irish say, 

May the road rise up to meet you, 

May the wind always be at your back. 

May the sun shine warm upon your face, 

May the rain fall softly upon your fields. 

and May God hold you in the hollow of His hands. 

 

Patrick J Farrelly and family. 

KOC DD District 30 
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Pro-Life Corner 
 

Patty and I would like to thank all the Knights, various volunteers and 
people who participated in the Annual Laps for Life that was held at 
MCC on March 1st.  The weather was perfect, and we had a good 
turnout. 
 

                                                           
                SK Tony Krzeminski and SK Ron Hoenig handing out Lap Count bands to 
                Runners/Walkers at the Laps for Life at MCC on March 1, 2025. 
 
Mark & Patty Zarraonandia:  Life Director – Pro-Life Couple 
PFOY 
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Ladies Auxiliary News 

Dear Ladies and Knights, 

 

April is upon us with very little warning! Hopefully Easter will be a fantastic 

celebration for you and your family. We are still collecting donations for the 

Annual Bakeless Cake Sale to offer a $500 scholarship for a deserving eighth 

grader graduating from St. Joseph this May. We appreciate anything you can give. The Fashion 

Show was wonderful, and everyone tells me they had a really nice time. 

April also starts us on the adventure of forming a Nominating Committee for new officers for 

the 25-26 Auxiliary year. If anyone is thinking about holding one of our positions for the 

coming year, now is your chance. The offices really don’t take up a lot of your personal time 

and it would really be nice to get others involved. The committee will convene in mid-April 

and our election is held at the last Social Meeting in May. Come on down and join us! We 

have a lot of fun and offer lunch at each afternoon meeting. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Burgess 

President 

 

 

 

 



8 

 

    Council 7408 Newsletter 

Spiritual Notes – Deacon Frank 
 

 

 

PRAYER IS SPEAKING TO GOD! 

ANSWERING IS OUR GIFT TO HIM! 

 

Did you her God’s calling?  I did, he said to me, “Francis, I want the faithful to feel the pain that My Son and his Mother felt as they 

walked to Calvery.  Not just for a few weeks of the years but available to them always to walk with Mary as she followed her Son to 

the Cross.  You will design and have made up The Stations of the cross for outside use every day.  Not just for a few weeks a year.  

The Stations are in every church but do people walk them?  I think not just at Easter during Lent. 

Prayer is directing our affections towards God; it is a devout and friendly talk to Him.  It is a tranquility of mind, Illuminated from 

above.  Prayer is also a plea for temporal goods that is necessary for earthly life.  But those that pray ask the Lord with a true 

Christian spirit to subordinate their own wills to His; only the heavenly Father what one really needs in the temporal order.  Finally, 

prayer is thanksgiving, that is, an acknowledgement of benefits received, and an offering of all our undertakings to God so that our 

prayers may be a lasting one.  The Lord manifests Himself to those who pause while in peace and humility of heart.  If you look into 

the murky and turbulent waters you cannot see your own countenance if you want the face of Christ to appear in your 

countenance, pause and collect your thoughts in silence, shut the door of the soul to the noise of exterior things.  The greeting of 

the Angels and the blessings of the good are not for those that live in the public square, that is outside of themselves, agitated and 

distracted.  The sweet “Ave” was addressed to the Virgin Mary when She was absorbed in prayer, in the privacy of Her house.  

God, in order to speak to the soul and fill it with knowledge of His love leads it to solitude, detaching it from preoccupations of 

earthly things.  He speaks to the ears of those that who are silent and makes them hear His secrets.  Yes my brothers what He is 

saying to us is top talking and listen to what He is saying to us.  Sometimes there is a calling that will make your life a lot more 

understanding and in general gives you a sense of doing something that God has asked you to do.  Sit back and let the request fly 

by over your head out on something that will change your life maybe forever.  St. Anthony in his message is telling you to don’t 

keep talking but to open your minds and hear what God has to say to YOU!  Ask any Priest or deacon how their calling came to be 

or Nun.  Read the back of the Knights Magazine every month, there is someone who answered His call, there are many way to do 

the Lord’s work.  Have you heard His calling?  If you have, then you know that your options are to listen to them, set them aside for 

later or forget what it was all about.  Mine was to work on and have made outdoor Stations of the Cross.  Email me and I’ll tell you 

how you can help me as a project of the Knights of Columbus.  May God’s love and blessings be yours and your family in this 

Blessed Easter Season.  And also my Blessings and love. 

 

Senior Deacon Frank Falotico, sosm, Life member 3rd degree and 4th degree, life member of the Disabled American Veterans.  St. 

Joseph’s Catholic Church, Palm Bay, FL. 

This May 17th, I celebrate 45 Years as a Deacon. 
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The Insurance Guy 

Brothers, 

Are you on track to reach your financial goals? Are you unsure how to begin setting those 

goals?  

As your agent, I’m dedicated to helping you find the right insurance solutions, no matter 

your stage of life. Whether you are in your working years with young kids, living paycheck to 

paycheck, or knocking on the door of retirement, I’m excited to help you protect what 

matters most and build financial security with insurance-based solutions tailored to meet 

your priorities.  

The first thing to consider is whether your family would be financially taken care of if something happened to 

you. Would they struggle to meet the mortgage payments or to pay off other debts?  

Term life insurance can be an affordable option to give you protection in case of the unexpected. You’ll also 

have the option to convert to a permanent plan in the future without additional underwriting. Terms and 

conditions may apply.  

Second, start preparing for retirement, no matter how far away it may seem. The Knights of Columbus offers 

annuity solutions to help provide you with retirement income you can’t outlive, guaranteed.  

Finally, disability income insurance. For many men, regardless of their phase in life, protecting their income is 

their greatest financial need. What would you do if you were no longer able to work? Don’t overlook how 

disability income insurance may be able to help you.  

I understand that your financial needs are not just unique but change over time. I’m here to help you find the 

right solutions today and to walk with you as your insurance needs evolve.  

If you have any questions, please come chat with me and we can schedule a time to meet.  

Thank you!  

Vivat Jesus! 

Best Regards, 
John Barfield, CLTC, FICF      
(Cell) 407-433-5421 – (Office) 321-294-3086 
Email: John.barfield@kofc.org  
Website: www.johnbarfieldkofcbenefits.com 

 

 

mailto:John.barfield@kofc.org
http://www.johnbarfieldkofcbenefits.com/
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Tax benefits assume all premiums are timely paid and are based on the claims-paying ability of the issuer. 
Any policy loans will impact the tax benefits by reducing the policy’s death benefit and cash values. Proceeds 
from life insurance policies may be subject to certain taxes based on individual circumstances. Tax laws vary 
by jurisdiction and may change over time. Knights of Columbus and its agents do not provide tax or legal 
advice and are not financial planners. Please consult with your financial, legal and tax advisors about your 
own particular circumstances. For costs and complete details of coverage, please contact your agent or the 
Knights of Columbus. 
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Columbus Club Corner 

 
Hi Brothers: 

 

Our next Columbus Club meeting will be held Thursday April 3rd at 6:30 pm. 

Consider joining - we do the following: 

 

1. Maintain our hall and equipment  

2. Maintain outside helping Robert 

    who maintains the grounds 

3. Staffing when we have rentals 

4. Thinking of ways to get rentals to help pay our expenses 

 

Tom and Kevin will be painting our entrance hallway shortly and could use an extra hand to help them. 

 

We will be painting the whole inside of our hall in May, and I will be contacting those of you who signed up 

to help and would like more of you to step up and help improve our hall. It should go smoothly with the 

proper help. 

We raise a lot of funds by having our hall to hold events and rent out. 

 

Frank 

540-429-2626 
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Community Activities Director  
 

Bingo - Chairman Ron Hoenig and Brother Ben Adamo 

The doors open at 5:00 pm for Monday Night Bingo. The Jackpot for the big game this week will start at 

around $900.  Some of our games have payouts around $150.00. Food and Drinks are being served. We 

have Hamburgers and Fries on the Monday night menu. Our Chicken salad sandwiches, and Hot Dogs 

are also popular items. Take a break from the mundane routine and get out Monday Night to hone your Bingo skills.  Each 

attendee is given a blue 50/50 ticket that is entered in the end of month drawing which awards the winner with a cash prize 

totaling around $200 on some months. You can have a light dinner and pick up an ice cream treat at the mid-way break. Look 

forward to seeing all of you on Monday evenings. 

Laps for Life 

Was held on March 1st at MCC on the cork lap course. There was a good turnout with attendees ranging in age from  junior high 

students to Senior citizens. All the runners were in good spirits and enjoyed the beautiful weather we had that day. Mitzi ran 

continuously from the start to the very end of the event. I later asked her if she was tired and she replied she could have run for 

another hour.  Hot dogs and hamburgers were served at the end of the morning .....and they were delicious. delicious. 

Fish Fry Fridays 

Fish Frys were held on Mar 7th, Mar 14th, Mar 21 and Mar 28  There was a good attendance on each Friday, Capt Jack provided 

entertainment. Come enjoy either Tilapia or Cod , fried or baked. Desert is also included. This will continue only until Mar 11th..  

Women's Retreat 

On Mar 15th the Ladies had a great attendance at their retreat, it is rumoured they have challenged the men to have a greater 

turnout. 

Saint Patty's Day Parade 

  On Mar 15th we met either at the hall or at the Melbourne auditorium at 9am. The parade was well attended in gorgeous 

weather. There were places downtown where 8 rows of people could be counted from the side of the street to the back. We had 

a couple of young welcomers on the float who did a great job of wishing every one a Happy Saint Patty's date. 

Saint Patty's Dinner 

Was held at 5pm at the hall. A delicious cornbeef and cabbage meal was served. The music was great, raffles,door  prizes, 50 /50 

provided entertainment. Later in the evening the bagpipers showed up and performed. 

 

Saint Luke's Roundtable 

Was held on Mar 18th, this is a great chance to catch up with our fellow Knights at Saint Luke's. 

Food Handler Training   

Was  held on Mar 19th at 9am and 7pm,  Joe Widmayer did an excellent job of teaching these classes, thank you Joe for a job 

well done.  
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Saint Luke's Country Dinner 

It was held on Mar 22nd. We had roughly 3 tables of Knights and their families from Saint Joe's at the dinner. Mike and Donna 

did their usual great job with a delicious chicken dinner served to your table. Joe Sapienza provided the music which delighted 

the line dancers who were in attendance. I even danced a little myself, to some old rock and roll. Ben led everyone with the 

chicken dance. 

 

Upcoming Events/happenings  

 

Founders Day 

Mar 29th is Founders day, please attend the 4PM Mass in Knights shirts.  

School Gala 

Will be Mar 29th at 5pm.  

FIT spaghetti dinner 

Will be Apr 2nd   

Men's Retreat 

Will be held on Apr 5th 
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2023-24 Knight of the Month & Family of the Month Awardees 

 

July: 
Knight of the Month:  Chad Stewart 
Family of the Month:  William and Kim Hubbard 
 
August: 
Knight of the Month:  Michael Walhberg   
Family of the Month:  Deacon Gary and Rosario Hessen   

 
September: 
Knight of the Month:  Ron Hoenig 
Family of the Month:  Tony and Lenore Stoio 
 
October: 
Knight of the Month:  Jean Gellin   
Family of the Month:  Paul and Pat McGuire   
 
November: 
Knight of the Month:  Terry Galvin 
Family of the Month:  Tom and Jeane Tremblay 
 
December: 
Knight of the Month:  Gerry Morris 
Family of the Month:  Mike and Donna Lacey 
 

January: 
Knight of the Month:  Anthony Selario 
Family of the Month:  Ballard Jr. and Andrea Brooks 
 
February: 
Knight of the Month:  Robert J. Courtemanche 
Family of the Month: The Friedel Family  
 
March: 
Knight of the Month:  Patrick Farrelly 
Family of the Month:  The Petrick Family 
 
April: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month: 
 
May: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month: 
 
June: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month: 

 

 

Knight of the Year:  
Family of the Year: 
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Calendar of Events 
Happening in April 

Month Date 
Event 

 1  

 2 F.I.T. Spaghetti Dinner 

 3 Assembly Meeting 4th Degree 7:30PM 

 4 Lenten Fish Fry at the Hall 

 5 Men’s Retreat 9AM 

 6  

 7 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 8 
Ladies Aux. Meeting 11AM 
Officer & Director Meeting 7:30 PM 

 9  

 10 Council Meeting & 1st Degree 7:30 PM 

 11 Lenten Fish Fry at the Hall 

 12  

 13  

 14 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 15  

 16  

 17  

 18 Good Friday 

 19 Holy Saturday 

 20 EASTER SUNDAY 

 21 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 22  

 23  

 24 SOCIAL MEETING 7:30 PM 

 25  

 26  

 27  

 28 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 29  

 30  

 31 
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Information 

+ Meetings 

(All meetings are at the Council Hall 

unless otherwise announced) 

Fourth Degree  

First Thursday at 7:30 PM 

General Council (Business)  

Second Thursday at 7:30 PM 

Columbus Club  

Second Thursday at 6:30 PM 

General Council (Social) 

Fourth Thursday at 7:30 PM 

First Degree  

TBA by Grand Knight 

 

Happy Birthday! 

Matthew Bounds 

Frank Coccovizzo 

James G. Conroy 

Hector J. Colon 

Dr. Eric J. Deppert 

Kenneth Ma Friedel 

Jean R. Gellin 

Mark T. Goodrich 

William Gorsline 

Thomas E. Hay 

Ernest D. Herrington, Jr. 

Dr. Curtis B. Hill 

Bradley P. Hood 

Thomas C. Kenny  

Kean A. Knerr 

Theodore V. Krus 

Robert A. Lemay 

Rafael F. Moyet 

John M. Mulla 

Michael W. Schabel 

Thomas L. Scott 

Brian E. Volman 

Stephen H. Whitney 

 

 

Get Listed in our 

Boosters Club 

 

Rick DiCicco, PGK  

Hector Colon, PGK 

Stephen Whitney 

Lois McManus 

Daniel Cochran 

Joe and Denise Giesler 

Ron and Judy Hoenig 

Frank and Anne Altro 

Kenneth Friedel Family 

Tony Krzeminski 

James Shellenback Sr. 

James Krempasky and Shirley 

Hollink 

Anthony Selario 

Fr. Jan Majenik 

Jerry Morris 

Lorraine Callagy 

Mike Wilcox 

Bradley and Suzanne Hood 

Pat and Nancy Farrelly 

Michael Wilcox 

Joe and Teresa Widmayer 

 
 
 

Cost to be a Booster is $5 per 

name or $10 a couple.  See the 

Financial Secretary for payment. 

Get Listed in our 

Boosters Club 

 

The Ladies Auxiliary 

Pat & Nancy Farrelly 

Ted & Maria Krus 

Rich & Rita Wendt 

Terry and Mary Galvin 

Michael Deschaine 

Tony Krzeminski 

Rick Di Cicco, PGK 

Frank Wahla 

Kenneth Friedel Family  

Mike Wahlberg, PGK 

 

See the Faithful Comptroller for 

payment. 

 



17 

 

 

=     Council 7408 Newsletter 

Information Cont. 

 

 

List of Brothers & Sister who Rest in Peace 

Eugene Callagy, Thomas Pernice, Peter Cote, John Pordon, Michael 

Finn, Robert Lannon, Fred Marano, Patrick Steffens, Robert Meehan, 

Fred Mercier, Leonard Miller, Edward Parsley, Tim Chasey, Joseph 

Rinando, William Bloemen, Robert, Goldbach, Nannette Apel, Tony 

Colandrea, Kenneth Jaques, Doug Kalcik, Kevin Roberts, Frank Ferrante, 

Tim Holcomb, Fred Weinert, Nicholas Fiasconaro, Alrico Eric 

Macrorenhas, Juan Ferras, Gene Janutolo, Michael Uhaul, Rene 

Laimont, Mel Broom, James Duffy, Kenny Derenthal, Msgr. Cleo 

Schmenk, Linda Boland, Antoinette Kaye, Dorothy Mulligan, Irene 

Ryan, Bernard Seman, Fr. Edward Hamilton, Albert Sorrentino, Chester 

Milza, James Grossman, Pete Hoffman, Tom Boland, Ann Coyne, 

Bob Goldback, Thomas Opalewski, John Landry, Bill Holmes, Marcia 

Falotico, Pablo Molina, Bob Calarco, Joseph Fliss, Dirk Kraus, John 

Malys, Leonard Hill, John Davis, Thomas Gourley, Russell Baxter, 

Edward J. Dudek, Walter Carper, Thomas Good, Mary Farrelly, Claudia 

Benifeito, Robert Rossman, Norman Measel, John Reddy, Beryl 

Kruempel, Dennis Yangco, Dennis Vukson, Mark Schiro, Henry 

Gartner, Peter Arbona, Gary Von Dross,  PGK, PFN, FDW Bob 

Burgess, Gerald Burdick, Harry Vadney, William Hawk, Joseph 

Skoskie, Mike Brown, Paul Gallant, Tom Lipton, Robert Zerkowski, 

Carol Desmaris, Phil Rosaci, Jeanine Lembcke, Bill Stearly, 

Thomas E. Smith, Marietta Janutolo, Deacon John Dunlop, Sidney 

Durham, Bert Kaiser, Paul E. Phenix, Jr., Richard Wendt PFN, 

Fr. Robert “Bob” Hoeffner, Alain Fradette, Lu Berardi, 

 

May they rest in peace and in the care of our Lord.  Please pray 

for these brothers and sisters who have gone to their eternal 

reward. 
 

Council Information 

Address 

6725 Babcock St. 

Malabar, FL  32950 

321-312-6480 

Mailing Address 

PO Box 60778 

Palm Bay, FL 32906-0778 

We're on the Web! 

See us at: 

https://council7408.wixsite.com/website 

Baptism Cross Sponsors 
 

Month Sponsor 

July  Frank Altro 

August Tony Kzreminski 

September Joe Giesler 

October Kenny Friedel 

November Bradley Hood 

December James Krempasky 

January Rick DiCicco 

February Joe Widmayer 

March Joe Widmayer 

April  Bradley Hood 

May Kenny Friedel 

June Rick DiCicco 

 
 
 

https://council7408.wixsite.com/website
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   Pictures from March 
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    More Pictures 
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     Even More Pictures 
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                                                  RENT OUR HALL! 
 
 

                                      
 
 

1. Security deposit - $450.00 on all rentals (refundable)  
2. Whole Building - $150.00 per hour 

3. Kitchen (East) Hall - $125.00 per hour 

4. No Kitchen (West) Hall - $75.00 per hour 
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